
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com
This publication is provided for educational and informational purposes only and does not contain legal advice. The information should in no way be taken as an indication of future legal results. Accordingly, you 
should not act on any information provided without consulting legal counsel. To comply with U.S. Treasury Regulations, we also inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any tax advice contained in this 
communication is not intended to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer to avoid penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, and such advice cannot be quoted or referenced to promote or market to 
another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.

Publications

The New Single-Employer Defined Benefit 
Plan Funding Rules: What’s In Store For 
Defined Benefit Plan Sponsors and 
Participants?

The Pension Protection Act of 2006 (the Act) arguably marks the 
most sweeping changes to the pension laws since the enactment of 
the Employee Retirement Income Security Act of 1974 (ERISA). 
While the Act included many changes to the pension laws, the 
main driver behind these changes was the enactment of the new 
single-employer defined benefit plan funding rules. Some 
policymakers contend, however, that these new rules will 
invariably speed up the already impending demise of single-
employer defined benefit plans. It is well-established that defined 
benefit plans in the single-employer-provided pension system are 
slowly disappearing. For example, the Pension Benefit Guaranty 
Corporation (PBGC) has reported that from 1986 to 2004, 
101,000 single-employer defined benefit plans with about 7.5 
million participants have been terminated. Other studies have 
shown that 44 percent of private sector employees were covered 
under a defined benefit plan in 1974, but that percentage has 
declined to only 17 percent today. Despite this shift away from 
defined benefit plans, it does not appear that the Act will cause 
single-employer defined benefit plan sponsors to totally abandon 
the defined benefit plan system. However, it does appear that the 
Act will accelerate the trend of freezing participation or benefit 
accruals under existing plans. The elimination of pension benefits 
payable under a single-employer defined benefit plan could 
reduce a worker’s retirement income, even if such benefits are 
replaced with defined contribution-type benefits, thereby calling 
into question the retirement security of single-employer defined 
benefit plan participants and the American public as a whole.
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This article will explain the newly enacted single-employer defined benefit plan funding rules under the Act, focusing exclusively on 
the minimum required contribution rules, the at-risk rules, the treatment and effect of credit balances, and the rules relating to 
restrictions on benefits, and it will highlight some of the reasons why the current defined benefit plan funding rules were changed. In 
addition, the article will briefly discuss the impact the new rules may have on the defined benefit plan system and the retirement 
security of defined benefit plan participants.

This article will be published in the February BNA Tax Management, Inc. Memoranda.
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